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Charge: 

The committee will identify and address issues pertaining to educational, developmental, social, 

cultural, and recreational policies, programs, issues, and services that affect the quality of student life 

and the campus environment. 
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We are presenting a joint resolution with EID Committee on SUNY Student Loan Service Center’s (SLSC) 

handling of college-held Perkins Loan payments and interest during the pandemic  

 

The student body is preparing a survey to be rolled out that outlines the initiatives that they would 

specifically like to work on with the Student Life Committee. We should have their input by the end of 

the calendar year.  

University Life is planning on creating a repository of Ideas on how to make Colleges STUDENT Ready. 

Since a survey will be required, we are looking at IRB approvals.  
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University Life plans to hold listening sessions open to every student to improve the quality of student 

life and the campus environment. This information will be used to identify and address issues raised by 

the student population. 

We will work to create a path to communicate our reports with Vice President of Student Affairs and 

Student Association across campuses to increase transparency and also so that policies and 

recommendations can be effectively implemented across campuses. 

 

Patty Tvaroha (our FCCC liaison) is investigating to see if legal resources and help is available to our 

students if they need it.  

Trish has volunteered to help with the Seamless Transfer of Credits subcommittee with Governance. 

First meeting on November 4. There was a possibility that campuses in developing their Gen Ed program 

may make student success and mobility more difficult.  

 

Jae (our student representative) has volunteered to help with the DACA subcommittee with EID.  

Ed Quinn will work with Operations Committee to investigate if the Excelsior Scholarship is too 

restrictive for students and how we can hear their voices and best assist students to know the pros and 

cons of using Excelsior.  

 

We plan to work with the Undergraduate Committee for a Joint Resolution to create a localized system 

for a repository of every Course Description and Learning Outcomes so that students can make the best-

informed decision on courses they wish to take. This was a recommendation from Jae representing the 

student body.  

 

 

 


